THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

MARCH 17, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF BG4 TO CLOSEOUT THE RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY                            
                           SCHOOL (PHASE 2) RENOVATION PROJECT. 

ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a BG4 to close out Radcliff Elementary School (Phase 2) Renovation Project.
FACTS


The Radcliff Elementary School (Phase 2) project is now complete.  The Department of Education requires a district to approve a BG4 to certify the project has been completed and is ready to close out.    (See attached BG4).

Phase 2 was a re-roofing project that consisted of replacing approximately 14,308 sf. of an existing roof assembly installed in 1990.  The roof system that was replaced was a ballasted EPDM roof system over 1/2" rigid insulation on 2" lightweight concrete roof deck. The new roof system provides a new ballasted 4-ply built-up roof system over 1/2" wood fiber insulation, 1" Polyiso, and 28# base sheet on the existing concrete deck.
 

This re-roofing project also consisted of replacing approximately 16,400 sf of a roof assembly installed in 1976.  The replaced roof system was a ballasted 4-ply built-up roof system over 4" fiber insulation on wood fiber tectum deck or metal roof deck.  The new roof system will provide a new ballasted 4-ply built-up roof system over 1/2" wood fiber insulation, 1" Polyiso, and 28# base sheet on the existing tectum deck or metal roof deck.

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED BG4 TO CLOSE OUT THE RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT (PHASE 2) CONSTRUCTION PROJECT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED BG4 TO CLOSE OUT THE RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROJECT (PHASE 2) CONSTRUCTION PROJECT.
